
 

During Summer 2, the year 6 children will be learning about 
Global Trade. 

 

During May half term, we want you to find out about these topics at home 

and showcase what you have learnt. You can create a booklet, leaflet, poster, 

model, display, PowerPoint or video. 

Next term, you will need to bring in your completed project, which will be 

displayed in school.  The best projects will be featured on the school website! 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to present your project in a way that will be eye-

catching and attractive! 

                
 

Your special project is due on : Monday 10th June 2024 

We look forward to receiving your exciting projects! 
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Year 6 

 


